
WRITING THE CHAPTER THREE OF A THESIS

Find out how to write dissertation chapter 3, learn about qualitative and quantitative methods and research design for
your dissertation study.

Be specific. However, having this sub-section enables you to tell the reader from the on-set whether your
study used an ethnographic, case study, phenomenological, narrative analysis, historical inquiry, grounded
theory or the generic qualitative method that does not subscribe to any specific qualitative philosophy. The
required sample size should be determined through a power analysis. Chapter 3 should be written like a
"recipe" so that someone who wants to replicate or adopt your methodology can do so with minimum
confusion.. Sample size is based on the total number of potential participants. Looking for AP Government
chapter 3 outline which provides a college-level introduction to the structure and function of the US
government and politics? Show compliance with protection of human subjects as required by your respective
institution A paragraph must be inserted that states the study is deemed to be one of minimal risk to
participants and that the probability and magnitude of harm or discomfort anticipated in the research will not
be greater than any ordinarily encountered in daily life, or during the performance of routine physical or
psychological examinations or tests. Example: A pilot-study was conducted with 3 senior managers and were
interviewed at their workplace. Summary of the key points. Capella University, For example, all data collected
was anonymised by replacing the participants' names with ascending code numbers P - P in the order of the
initial interviews Participants should be informed that they could withdraw from the study at any time without
questions being asked. Data analysis â€” discuss statistical tools and methods applied to analyze information
and measures to increase validity. Also, the case study was used because the focus of the study is more to
describe and explain rather than prediction, and the variable variable studied is note easily unidentifiable or
embedded in the phenomenon to be extracted for study Merriam,  Excerpt of the 'Data Collection Techniques'
sub-section: "On-site interviews and observations was the main data collection techniques for the study Letters
of permission to conduct the study. Below is the basic outline you can use as a template when writing
dissertation methodology section. The nature of qualitative research puts you in the position of having to be
close with your subjects and it is reasonable to expect your beliefs, political stance, gender, socioeconomic
status, educational background and so forth to influence the research process. During the exercise, attention
was given to body language and non-verbal responses and the manner of asking questions. In short, Chapter 1
describes why the research question is being asked and Chapter 3 describes how the research question is
answered. This chapter is divided into several section addressing the choice of research design, selection of
informants, data collection procedures, pilot-testing, instrumentation and data analysis". Care should be taken
to ensure that the participants fully understood the nature of the study and the fact that participation is
voluntary. Spell out the independent and dependent, variables. Ten to twelve participants may prove sufficient
in qualitative inquiries involving the understanding of experiences and perceptions of participants. Study
setting â€” describe the role of the researcher in gathering data. Procedure Fully describe how the data were
collected.


